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Transportation 

 

New Beginnings LLC 

 

Playful Minds refers parents to New Beginnings LLC to transport their child to and from our 

programs. 

PMLC is not part of the relationship between New Beginnings and families. 

 

Payment for transportation is made directly to New Beginnings. 

Contact Denise Taylor at New Beginnings for more information and pricing. 

 

413-356-0429 
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